http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=76730

Cattle theft being investigated near Onaga
(KMZA)--Pottawatomie County authorities are investigating the theft of five
black Angus cattle from the Onaga area.

In a social media post, the Pottawatomie County Sheriff's Office says it was
notified Nov. 17 that the cattle were stolen from a pasture in the 17-thousand
block of Onaga Road containing 80-head of cattle

The cattle are branded on their left hip and also had white ear tags. All five of the
stolen cows had calves, but the calves were not stolen.

The Sheriff's Office says the cows could have been taken anytime between May
15 and November 2.

Anyone with information can contact Detective Gates with the Pottawatomie

County Sheriff's Office at (785) 457-3353, or by email at rgates@ptsheriff.com.
Tips can also be submitted through the Crimestoppers link at www.ptsheriff.com.
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